
 
 
 
 
Springwood’s Covid-19 booster clinics are scheduled for May 25, 2022. Due to 
the increased vulnerability of our memory care and assisted living residents, 
these folks will receive vaccinations 9 am to 1 pm in Nightingale Lane and 2 
pm to 5 pm in Nightingale Suites.  
 
Springwood was offered limited availability for our independent living 
residents, and those appointments have already been committed. If you have 
not been contacted, please reach out to your medical provider for other 
booster appointment options. 
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Springwood Assisted Living Administrator  


